

5 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Further to my previous communication, I would like to remind you of the details for the Fair Banding assessment for Trinity Academy Halifax.

This will be held at your child's primary school week commencing 12th October with their class teacher present, please see below for a few important points:

- This is a cognitive ability assessment with multiple choice questions
- It does not require tuition or special preparation at home or school
- It is not a pass or fail assessment and the score your child receives does not directly determine whether or not they are allocated a place at Trinity Academy Halifax.

Further information and an example assessment paper can be viewed on our website https://halifax.trinitymat.org/about-us/admissions-prospectus/

Regards

Mr N Robinson Principal